
 

REGISTRATION REMINDER FOR KENMORE STAFF 
DEVELOPMENT CENTER  

 
KSDC Registration for Summer 2020 begins on  

Thursday, June 4, 2020, at ​12:00 pm. 
 
You are able to view workshops at any time, but you must LOG IN to register for 

workshops.   
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Click the words on the left which state ELECTRONIC CATALOG. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Click on the link for the catalog on this page. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


